
 
 
 
 
 

September 18, 2019, 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Grade 4-6 students at Canyon School have the opportunity to participate in our after school 
Kilometer Club.  The Kilometer Club meets on most Tuesdays after school during September 
and October; students have a choice of walking or running a pre-planned route on the community 
trails and sidewalks in the area around the school.  Upon the completion of the route, students 
return to the Canyon School gym for a snack before leaving for the day. 
 
Students require good footwear and clothing suitable for the ever-changing Pincher Creek 
weather.  The Kilometer Club is finished at 4:15pm – if your child is participating, please make 
an arrangement with them to get them home from school.   
  
There will always be a minimum of two Canyon staff members providing supervision for the 
Kilometer Club – parents and guardians are also welcome to join us for this program.  From time 
to time, it becomes necessary to cancel the club for certain Tuesdays – if we make a decision to 
cancel the club, we will share this information with students over the intercom.  
 
If you are interested in volunteering for the Kilometer Club, please contact Miss Rainford via 
email - ​rainfordm@lrsd.ab.ca   
 
****************************** cut & return ************************************* 
 
My child _____________________________________ has my permission to participate in the                   
Canyon School Kilometer Club on Tuesdays after school.   
 
Parent / Guardian Signature __________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________________________ 
 
I would like to volunteer to attend the Kilometer Club ______ 
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Paul Pichurski, 
Principal, 
Canyon School 
pichurskip@lrsd.ab.ca 

 


